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Subject: Support for Upzoning in LoBuPa Master Plan

From: Patton Doyle  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 4:52 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Upzoning in LoBuPa Master Plan 

Hi Planning Commission! 

As a lifelong resident of of the Burns Park neighborhood, and a new resident of Iroquois Pl in the LoBuPa 
area, I'm writing to express my enthusiastic support for allowing additional housing units on existing 
single family lots. Ann Arbor is in desperate need of additional housing, and modest upzoning of existing 
single-family parcels is a reasonable and appropriate way to fit additional housing in a way that is 
compatible with current land uses. 

Patton 


